18 June 2017

Dear Tessa,

As a local resident, | wish to submit an objection to application 2016/6270/P (338 Kilburn High Road and
2A Iverson Road London NW6 2QN) on the following grounds please:

« excessive height

« | note the original planning application (refused and now under appeal) was designed before
Camden cut rubbish collections from weekly to fortnightly. The 'view drawings' section of your
website is not working today, but (subject to your own examination of the originals), | suspect the
original design may not have accounted for this fact. Packing extra residences into lverson Road,
with infrequent collection and insufficient provision for bin storage space, risks increasing littering
on this street. Just last November, Camden Council wrote to residents of the bottom third of
Iverson Road (which the proposed site is within) acknowledging a rat infestation.

Yours sincerely,

David Brescia
32C Iverson Road, West Hampstead, NW6 2HE



